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MEDIA STATEMENT 

GEPF welcomes the appointment of the new PIC Board 

The Government Employees Pension Fund welcomes the appointment of the new 

Public Investment Corporation (PIC) Board announced by Cabinet.  

The GEPF chairperson, Dr Renosi Mokate, on behalf of the GEPF Board of Trustees 

and its Executive Committee congratulates the new Board on their appointment.  

The GEPF wishes to thank the outgoing Board for its efforts in laying a foundation to 

strengthen the governance and reputation of the PIC, and is committed to working with 

the newly appointed Board in the continuation of this work.  

The PIC‘s growth and integrity are crucial in the protection of the retirement benefits 

of GEPF members, pensioners and beneficiaries. 

 

/Ends 

For more information please contact: 

Matau Molapo, Communications 

T: +27 (0) 12 424 7315  

M: +27 (0)79 1910 757 

E: Matau.molapo@gepf.co.za 

Dr R Mokate (Chairperson)  |  Mr E Kekana (Vice Chairperson)  |  Mr S Cele  |  Col J Coetzer  |  Mr T Gamedze  |  Ms J Kandailal  |  Major General D de Wit  |  Ms K  
 

 
Dr R Mokate (Chairperson)  |  Mr E Kekana (Vice Chairperson)  |  Mr S Cele  |  Col J Coetzer  |  Mr T Gamedze  |  Ms J Kandailal  |  Major General D de Wit  |  Ms K  

 

  


